July 16, 2015
Budget Workshop
Bonifay, Florida
The Holmes County Board of Commissioners held a Budget Workshop on the above date
with the following members present: Commissioner Mickey Locke, Commissioner Danny
Powell, Commissioner Bobby Sasnett, Commissioner William Parish, and Commissioner David
Whitaker, Chairman of the Board.

Jeff Goodman, County Attorney, was present.
Alice Vickers, Deputy Clerk, was present and kept the minutes.

The Chairman opened the meeting at 11:32 a.m.

The Board discussed the proposed 2015-16 budget. The following cuts were made to the

General Fund:

Sheriff $63,000
County Attorney 5,000

Mrs. Debbie Wilcox-Morris, Supervisor of Elections, advised that the County will be
receiving a grant of approximately $170,000 to purchase new voting equipment. She also
advised that the County will need to fund $10,000 for necessary items that the grant will not
cover and also requested to purchase a “ballot on demand” system at an additional cost of

$30,000.

The Board agreed to hold a Budget Workshop on Monday, July 27" at 4:00 p.m. and an

Executive Session on Tuesday, July 28Mat 5:15 p.m.

The workshop was adjourned at 12:43 p.m.
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